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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Supports DABS Basketball League 

Alpena, MI, June 26, 2023 – Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) 
recently presented Cliff Lamay from DABS 
Basketball Program with a donation to 
support the summer league. 

DABS Basketball League is in its third year 
of providing youth and adults a fun and 
competitive chance to play basketball. 
Hundreds of community members 
participated and gathered for the weekly 
games to sharpen their skills and support 
local youth. The credit union made a 
$250.00 donation to help pay for the 
court rentals and provide uniforms to 
teams participating. 

AAACU is proud to be a continued 
supporter of the DABS Basketball league 
providing youth and adults in our 
community a fun activity in the summer 
months. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,430 members with total 
assets equal to $725,705,499. 

 

Pictured: Cliff Lamay, DABS Basketball Organizer and Jessica Johnson, 
AAACU Employee 
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